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Federally Mandated Annual Rate Adjustment for Hospice Providers 

The federally mandated annual rate adjustment for provider type 64 (Hospice) went into 
effect with dates of service on or after Oct. 1, 2009.  The current rates are posted on the 
Nevada Medicaid Rates Unit web page. 

Any hospice claims for dates of service on or after Oct. 1, 2009, that paid at the previous 
rate have been reprocessed.  Remittance advices dated Feb. 5, 2010, report the 
adjudication of any affected claims. 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/RatesUnit.htm

